We wanted to share with you the start of our plan for opening the school in September. Please
note that our team continues to work on our plan for the betterment of our District. If details
have not yet been announced, it means they’re not yet finalized. The need for flexibility is
paramount as we maneuver our way through this process. We appreciate your patience and
understanding as we continue to plan and prepare for multiple scenarios, taking into account the
many unknowns about COVID-19.

Please have your child practice wearing a mask at home to increase his/her comfort
level as this will be required in school. It is also important to review hand washing
and social distancing.

Following the recommendations of the Department of Education and the Department of Health,
we will implement new measures listed below:

COMING TO SCHOOL:

o Elementary student drop off will now be at the Elementary Gym Doors.

e High school students who do not ride the bus will enter through the high school doors
only.

o Temperature checks will be required and parents dropping children off cannot leave
the curb until your child is cleared to enter the building.

e No parents/guardians will be allowed into the building at this time.

e Classroom assistants and aides will meet students in PreK and Kindergarten at the
gym door to show them to their classrooms.

o Students riding the bus will have temperature checks prior to getting on the bus.
Students with a fever of 100.0 will not be allowed on the bus or in the building.

WHILE AT SCHOOL:

e Students who take part in Virtual Learning will join a live video stream of classroom
instruction. They will follow a daily schedule and have the same expectations as on-
site students. Our attendance policy will apply to all students.

e If your child forgets an item needed for the school day, parents will be allowed to leave
the items outside the high school or elementary office and school personnel will bring
them into the building.

e If your child is sick or needs to be excused for an appointment, you will need to stay in
your car and call the office. Your child will be sent out to your car.

LEAVING SCHOOL.:

e More detailed dismissal information will be provided once available.
e If you are picking your child up from school at dismissal, you will pull to the elementary
gym curb and your child will be sent out to you.




